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This document is North Sydney Council’s response to actions arising from Precinct Committee Minutes. On receipt of the minutes, actions are numbered and 

allocated to relevant Council Officers for response.  

 

To effectively manage and provide clarity, all actions are allocated a status when reporting to Precinct Committees in response to their minutes. There are three 

categories: 

 

• Awaiting Response - action allotted to Council Officer - response awaited. 

• Open/Ongoing - action allocated to Council Officer, initial response provided. Matter ongoing and further response/update to be provided at later date. 

• Closed for Council - Council either completed related works/tasks or has taken all reasonable steps within its power to resolve issue (for example when matter 

is beyond its jurisdiction). If the Precinct Committee feels Council can take further steps, they can request council reopen action. 

 

Questions or concerns re content of this document should be directed precincts@northsydney.nsw.gov.au 
 

Month Item Actions Council’s Reply Status 

April 5iii 220 Pacific Highway - who was a late apology for the 

meeting, had asked for this item to be included on the 

agenda to raise concerns regarding after hours plant and 

equipment noise from the tower block at 220 Pacific 

Highway opposite North Sydney Girls High School. DM 

advised that this had been an intermittent problem for 

residents in that area. The problem would be addressed for a 

period but would subsequently re-emerge. DM reported that 

he had raised the issue with the Building Maintenance 

Compliance team at Council and that they were following u 

Council’s Manager Environmental & Building Compliance 

has advised that the Precinct Committee’s concern is noted. 

An environmental health investigation is ongoing with noise 

readings due to be taken, weather permitting. Residents can 

contact Council's Team Leader Environmental Health for 

more details. 

Closed for 

Council 

February 5 Changing Stations for Electric Vehicles - That the 

Hayberry Precinct request an update on North Sydney 

Council’s plans to install e-vehicle charging stations in our 

streets. 

Council’s Manager Parking Stations has advised that 

Council currently does not have any plans to install 

additional chargers in public parking stations or carparks. 

Council also does not currently intend to become a retailer 

of energy or provider of public charging facilities, other 

Closed for 

Council 
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than those already operating within the public parking 

stations.  

 

Should demand increase beyond a level able to be provided 

by current chargers, Council may explore future potential 

for additional chargers within Council's own parking 

stations or carparks. It is more likely that this potential 

future demand would be met by specialist charging 

providers, not necessarily by Council itself. 

 

Council’s Manager Traffic & Transport Operations has 

advised that Council does not have current plans to install 

on-street EV chargers. It is likely that an EV strategy will be 

developed in the future to provide analysis of this emerging 

trend and if Council intends to pursue on-street EV 

charging. 

 


